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Attn: Parents and staff

Date: 3/12/2025
Attention All.

I hope this message finds you well.

| am writing to inform you that after a thorough review and thoughtful collaboration, the Board of Directors
at KH Academy has finalized updates to our Bullying Prevention Policy.

These revisions reflect our commitment to maintaining a safe, inclusive, and supportive environment for all
students, staff, and families.

The updated policy includes clarified definitions of bullying, streamlined reporting and investigation
procedures, and strengthened intervention and support measures.
Importantly, the policy is fully compliant with lllinois state law, federal regulations, and the guidelines set forth by

the lllinois State Board of Education (ISBE).
As always, we remain committed to upholding a culture of respect, accountability, and safety throughout our

academy. We appreciate your continued support as we work together to ensure KH Academy remains a place where

every student can thrive.

Smcerely, WJ . 3

Deiija Ha
president, KH Academy




